April 22, 2022

Wade and Samantha Krueger 7843 Toombs Drive Prince George, BC V2K4Z5 RECEIVED MAY 0 2 2022

Dear neighbour,

The purpose of this letter is to let you know that we are rebuilding our garage/shop on our property and are applying for a variance permit to:

- Increase allowable height from 6 m to 7 m
- Increase allowable size from 90m2 to 165 m2

You will receive notification from the city related to this application. We are looking for the support of close neighbours for this variance application.

Please take a few minutes to fill out the information below and mail to the city in the self-addressed stamped envelope provided.

Name: Tyler Wilkins

Property Address: 7866 Toombs

I support this application

es) /

* * • •

Email:

Thank you so much for your consideration

For more information contact: Melissa Nitz, City of Prince George Planner, 250-561-7752, Melissa.Nitz@princegeorge.ca

RECEIVED
MAY 0 5 2022

Dear neighbour,

The purpose of this letter is to let you know that we are rebuilding our garage/shop on our property and are applying for a variance permit to:

- Increase allowable height from 6 m to 7 m
- Increase allowable size from 90m2 to 165 m2

You will receive notification from the city related to this application. We are looking for the support of close neighbours for this variance application.

Please take a few minutes to fill out the information below and mail to the city in the self-addressed stamped envelope provided.

Name: Shannon Bulbel

Property Address: 4834 Toombs Dr.

I support this application

No

Signatur

Jigilatai

Email:

Thank you so much for your consideration

For more information contact: Melissa Nitz, City of Prince George Planner, 250-561-7752, Melissa.Nitz@princegeorge.ca

Yes

RECEIVED
MAY 0 5 2022

Dear neighbour,

The purpose of this letter is to let you know that we are rebuilding our garage/shop on our property and are applying for a variance permit to:

- Increase allowable height from 6 m to 7 m
- Increase allowable size from 90m2 to 165 m2

You will receive notification from the city related to this application. We are looking for the support of close neighbours for this variance application.

Please take a few minutes to fill out the information below and mail to the city in the self-addressed stamped envelope provided.

Name:

Property Address

1) /

No

I support this application

Redacted'

Yes

Email:

Signature

Thank you so much for your consideration

For more information contact: Melissa Nitz, City of Prince George Planner, 250-561-7752, Melissa.Nitz@princegeorge.ca

RECEIVED MAY 0 5 2022

Dear neighbour,

The purpose of this letter is to let you know that we are rebuilding our garage/shop on our property and are applying for a variance permit to:

- Increase allowable height from 6 m to 7 m
- Increase allowable size from 90m2 to 165 m2

You will receive notification from the city related to this application. We are looking for the support of close neighbours for this variance application.

Please take a few minutes to fill out the information below and mail to the city in the self-addressed stamped envelope provided.

Name: Shannon Burbee + Ryan Hall

Property Address: 780 Toombs Dr

I support this application

Yes

No

Signature:

Redacted*

Email:

Thank you so much for your consideration

For more information contact: Melissa Nitz, City of Prince George Planner, 250-561-7752, Melissa.Nitz@princegeorge.ca

Dear neighbour,

The purpose of this letter is to let you know that we are rebuilding our garage/shop on our property and are applying for a variance permit to:

- Increase allowable height from 6 m to 7 m
- Increase allowable size from 90m2 to 165 m2

You will receive notification from the city related to this application. We are looking for the support of close neighbours for this variance application.

Please take a few minutes to fill out the information below and mail to the city in the self-addressed stamped envelope provided.

Name: MAI DULMAGE

Property Address: 7885 Toombs Dr.

I support this application

Email:

Thank you so much for your consideration

For more information contact: Melissa Nitz, City of Prince George Planner, 250-561-7752,

Melissa.Nitz@princegeorge.ca